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Christa A. Shriber serves as the Deputy Chief Counsel for 
the Benefits Law Group who oversees the Accreditation, 
Discipline, and Fees program. She has held this position with 
the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) since 2014. As 
Deputy Chief Counsel she is responsible for leading a team 
of twelve attorneys and paralegals in making determinations 
on initial accreditation applications, monitoring the conduct of 
VA-accredited individuals, investigating complaints 
concerning competence and misconduct relating to 
representation, deciding fee reasonableness matters, and 
removing accreditation when necessary.   
 
Prior to her appointment to her current position, Ms. Shriber 

served as a VA Staff Attorney for six years, where she drafted appellate briefs for the 
U.S. Court of Appeals for the Federal Circuit, drafted and reviewed regulatory and 
legislative documents, and worked extensively on accreditation and attorney fee 
matters. Before joining VA, Ms. Shriber was an attorney in private practice.     
 
Ms. Shriber graduated, cum laude, from St. Mary’s of Maryland College in 2002 and  
University of Baltimore Law School in 2005.   
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